
January 9, 1979 

Mr. Dennis Robichaud, Chairman 
Cedar Lake Inland Lake Protection 

and Rehabilitation District 
P.O. Box 43 
Kiel, Wisconsin 53042 

Dear Mr. Robichaud: 

Enclosed is a report prepared by the Office of Inland Lake Renewal 
outlining management alternatives for the Cedar Lake Inland Lake 
Protection and Rehabilitation District. 

Should the Lake District elect an alternative eligible for State 
financial assistance, it will be the Lake District's responsibility 
to prepare a detailed program plan which will: 
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1. Set forth the objectives to be accomplished by the proposed 
course of action. 

2. Provide specifications for carrying out the proposed program. 

3. Contain cost estimates adequate to support an application for 
State financial assistance. 

This program plan, together with applications for any State permits 
which may be required, would be subject to a public hearing to be 
conducted by a Department hearing examiner. If the program plan and 
permits were approved subsequent to the hearing, a grant agreement 
could be prepared by this Office. 

If desired, a representative from our Office will meet with your 
Commission to discuss this report and future courses of action. 
Contact me at 608/266-3125 if you have any questions or wish to set 
a meeting date. 

Sincerely, 
Office of Inland Lake Renewal 

Oliver D. Williams 
Director 
ODW:djc 
Enc. 
cc: John Buccholz - Manitowoc Co. Ext. 

Tim Rasman - LM Dist. Office 
Lowell Klessig - UW-EX 
George Gibson - UW-EX 


